
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  11.2.1  
  
  

Request for Halifax Regional Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  September 29, 2020 

Subject: Secondary Suites  

Motion for Council to Consider:   
 
That Halifax Regional Council request a staff report that: 
1.recommends approaches to ensure accessibility to secondary and backyard suites from streets or 
driveways; and  
 
2.discusses how the Municipality will monitor secondary and backyard suites to determine if further 
amendments to community land use by-laws should be considered. 

Reason:  
Need to explore and recommend performance standards for secondary and backyard suites 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Staff report that looks at options to support accessibility to secondary and backyard suites from streets 
or driveways. 
 

Councillor Lindell Smith  District  8 

 


